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Comments: Ruby Oil and Gas

 

Please accept this letter as expressed concern and opposition to the leasing of Forest Service Land for Oil and

Gas endeavors. The wilderness is fragile and must be protected from such exploitation. There are many wildlife

considerations too. It is critical to preserve this land and all life that it supports.

 

 

Thank you for your consideration,

Julie Woodard

 

 

 


